	تاریخ امتحان: / ۱۳۹۹/۱۰	به نام خداوند جــان و خــرد اداره آموزش و پرورش ناحیه یک رشت		ام و نام خانوادگی: ام کلاس:		
مدت امتحان: ۲۵ دقیقه 		دبیرستان متوسطه دوم پیک نور سیستن ما ور		ر بایه و رشته تحصیلی: دوازدهم		
	نام دبير:	ترم اول دىماه ٩٩		س:	نام درس:	
بارم	ســوالات				رديف	
2	جاهای خالی را با کلمات داده شده پر کنید. (یک کلمه اضافی است)				١	
	Symbol – respect – distinguished – stands for – introduction					
	1. Dr.Hessabi was one of the university professors of physics.					
	2. Students show their for the teacher by not talking.					
	3. IT Information Technology .					
	4. The of the book is available in our website .					
-						
2	گزینه صحیح را انتخاب کنید. 5. last week while I was on vacation, my purse and cell phone from my car .				۲	
	a) has stolen	b) was stolen	c) were stolen	d) steal		
	6. Lesson two by our English teacher next week .					
	a) has been taught b) will be taught c) is taught d) has taught					
	7. Some of your friends saw the books,?					
	a) do they	b) does he	c) did he	d) didn't they		
	8. They never eat fast food,?					
1	a) do they	b) don't they	c) didn't they	d) did they		
	جاهای خالی را با so, and , or , but پر کنید.					
	9. I'm hungry, There is no food in the kitchen .					
	10. Do you want a mobile, a laptop, Dad ?					
	11. It's raining, take your umbrella .					
	12. Niloofar went to the restaurant, ordered food .					
		blo_ blo_ فیلمهای آموزش درس	a limoonad aa	DD	11	

کلمات زیر را مرتب کنید و جملات صحیح بسازید.

۴

۵

13. Week / bike / since / stolen / last / my / been / lovely / has /.

1

4

متن زیر را بخوانید و به سوالات آن پاسخ دهید.

Family has always been of great importance to me and something that I value very strongly. I grew up in a family with my loving mother, dedicated father and kind brother. We have been trained (taught) in an environment that appreciating each other has made the family foundation strong.

Respectful relations between my parents taught my brother and me to behave others kindly, friendly and respectably. My parents always call each other with "my dear", "my darling", but the magical expressions to achieve **<u>it</u>** is "I love you." They have made an effort to keep our family very close and connected as a unit.

Although my hardworking father leaves home early in the morning and comes back home late, I still feel so close to him that I can go to him with anything. Moreover we have very friendly relationship with not only our entire family both from our mother and our father side, but also our close friends.

14. where can we learn the first steps of appreciation ?

15. what are the words and expressions that bring lovely relationships ?

16. Is it enough to have only close relationships with our parents ?

17. What does pronoun " \underline{it} " in the second paragraph refer to ?

**** Good Luck****